[Zoning Board of Appeals
FEB 17 2017

Town of Newburgh

Keath Huppke ;

21 Forest Rd Apt 2
Wallkill, NY 12589

February 14, 2017

Dear Town of Newburgh ZBA,

I am planning on attending your meeting on February 23, 2017 to support my neighbors
who object to granting an interpretation that would say that the original use variance
issued by the Zoning Board should include this new business showed up there within the
last year. | know a number of my neighbors have complained that the noise that now
comes from this added business is deafening. | happens all day long and trucks have
been dumping as early as 7am and as late as 10:30pm. Certainly the Zoning Board in
their original decision did not mention this type of operation and it truly is a different
operation than the tank lining business that was approved originally. | am not a public
speaker and | did want my comments noted for the record. | sincerely hope the Zoning
Boards looks at this carefully and can make the same determination that this does not
fit the same thing as tank lining.

Sincerely,

H

Keath Huppke




